FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

April 20, 2013

2013 CJMCC Safety Retreat

C.J. Mahan Construction Company, LLC. held its annual Health and Safety Retreat at the Hilton Palacio del Rio in San Antonio, Texas from April 13 to April 20, 2013. Mahan flew in over 80 field supervisors and officer managers from its corporate and project sites to attend the retreat.

This year's retreat covered various health and safety topics, including a how-to for OSHA inspections and a discussion of the merits of pre-shift stretching programs. A representative from each project also presented a site update, summarizing recent project tasks and discussing how they've overcome the unique challenges of their particular project.

This annual retreat is part of Mahan's commitment to safety and training. In addition to the daily, weekly, and monthly site meetings that Mahan mandates, this yearly offsite conference recognizes the safety achievements of the past year and sets expectations for the year to come.